
From: Bonnie Bishop-Clark
To: Kraemer, Janine; White, John
Subject: Fw: Materials to be shipped
Date: Friday, October 18, 2013 12:21:25 PM
Attachments: 1 Instructions and sample manifests for Caribbean LED shipment.pdf

1 International Documentation.pdf

Janine and John,
 
Caribbean LED, Barbados, has notified Lighting Resources that
they are ready to ship the material that I emailed to you on
September 27th. Caribbean LED will ship by the end of this
month to the Port of Miami. There a carrier, that they have
hired, will transport the material to the Lighting Resources
facility in Ocala. Is this sufficient notice.
 
 
 
Best Regards,

 
Bonnie Bishop-Clark
 
Lighting Resources LLC
Southeast Branch Manager
1007 SW 16th Lane
Ocala, Florida 34471
855-502-3001
 
http://lightingresourcesinc.com/
http://ezontheearth.com/
 
 

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Bonnie Bishop-Clark <bonnie@lightingresourcesinc.com>
To: "janine.kraemer@dep.state.fl.us" <janine.kraemer@dep.state.fl.us>;
"John.White@dep.state.fl.us" <John.White@dep.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2013 12:31 PM
Subject: Materials to be shipped

 Janine and John,
 
I have attached a document sent to a new customer of Air

mailto:bonnie@lightingresourcesinc.com
mailto:Janine.Kraemer@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:John.White@dep.state.fl.us




































Cycle. They will be shipping the materials listed on the
manifest from Barbados to the port in Miami and then
they will arrange for a carrier to make the deliveries to
Lighting Resources. They have not given Lighting
Resources an exact date of anticipate shipping. But I do
assume will be soon. I have also sent the letter to USEPA,
that this company would be utilizing Lighting Resources.
The mercury has been designated to our facility in
Greenwood, IN. for processing but if by chance the
material arrives in Ocala it will be immediately transferred
to Freehold Cartage to transport to Indiana.
 
Please advise if I am incorrectly making notifications
and/or following procedures.
 
 
 
Best Regards,
 
Bonnie Bishop-Clark
 
Lighting Resources LLC
Southeast Branch Manager
1007 SW 16th Lane
Ocala, Florida 34471
855-502-3001
 
http://lightingresourcesinc.com/
http://ezontheearth.com/
 
 


